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Requests for Letters of Interest for Virtual Training Provision
Questions and Answers
January 15, 2021

	Date:
	1/11/21

	Question:
	The cover page of the RFI states that it is "Open Until Closed". Is there any more detail on the timeline? Are we still able to apply? I ask because, further down in the document, it states that the Q&A period is closed on January 4th.

	Answer:
	The data listed for the close of the Q&A period in the RFI is incorrect. Questions will be taken on an ongoing basis.

	Date
	12/21/20

	Question:
	If an organization would like to submit multiple training opportunities, should the organization do a separate letter for each training?

	Answer
	This is up to the organization to decide. If the training opportunities are different enough or cannot be adequately described within the submission page limit, it would make sense and be acceptable for an organization to provide more than on letter of interest. 

	Date:
	12/6/20

	Question:
	When can we [those who submitted Letters of Interest for the RFI dated 10/21/20 to 11/13/20] expect to see if we have made the vendor list from the previous RFI request? We would like to see if we made the list so we can begin our efforts to promote our services to the regional WDBs and their representatives (CEOs and Presidents).

	Answer:
	The review committee was interested in receiving more Letters of Interest than the time line in the original RFI produced. Therefore, it re-opened the RFI and plans to start evaluating proposals from both the original RFI and the re-opened in on January 8, 2021 
Those who submitted letters of interest will be contacted BY January 13. 2021 of the status of their proposals. Letters of interest will be reviewed on a monthly basis, as needed, based on the volume of responses received. 
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